April 8, 1946

_ Dre Of We Dmvidson |
Huron Building ' LA
Kansas City, Kansas .

D«.r Dr. Davidsont

| I am sorry for the long delay in answering your letter '
of Januvary 8, It was very fine of you to call my attention
to the metter concerning the,girls whom you mentioned,

= I have taken this matter up with Viss Hoover, who is
head of the Women's Physical Education, and consequentially
the faculty representative on the Quack Club, It is my
sincere hope that she will be able to straighten out the
- matter to the satisfaction of all concerned.

Sincerely yours,

S Director of Physical Education,
oy - Varsity Basketball Coach, '



